July 25th, 2022
Special Meeting Notice

The Kings CSD#144 Board of Education will hold a Public Hearing on August 17, 2022, at 5:45
pm for the purpose of the Limitation of Administrative Costs. This hearing will be held in the
library of Kings school located at 100 1st St, Kings, Illinois, prior to the regular monthly
meeting.

Niki Adamski, Board President
Kings Community School District 144



